
PreK Classroom Info- Parent Help  

 

**Please contact me with any questions or concerns at anytime.  

If there is a change in pick up please contact the office and they will let me know. 

 

Absence-​ If your child will be absent from school-please email me and contact 

the office.  

 

Show and Tell Sharing​- ​On Fridays students may bring in an item that fits in 

their backpacks which begins with the new sound/letter of the week that we are 

learning about or our unit of study. They may bring in any favorite toy or item if no 

reminder letter/sound is sent home on Thursday.  

 

Please Check Your Child’s Backpack Daily​.​ I will usually send important 

notes in your child’s take home folder on Fridays but on occasion will need to put 

them in on any day. At this time I will also be sending out our Newsletter on 

Fridays.This will also include ways in which you can reinforce skills and strategies 

at home and important reminders.  

 

Outdoor play-​ ​we will be going outside to play as long as the weather 

cooperates. Please have your child wear appropriate shoes and outdoor wear for 

playing on the playground. If the temperature is above 20 degrees or it is snowy 

out, I also like to take the students out to explore as much as possible- boots, snow 

pants, a warm coat, hat, and mittens will be needed for this. ​***Please also send in 

a pair of extra shoes for your child to change into in our classroom so we can keep 

our classroom floor dry and clean. ​Thank You! 

 

Extra clothes and sweatshirt to leave at school ​- ​Most of you have 

already provided this, but please send in/replenish an extra pair of socks, pants, 

shirt and underwear to keep at school in case there is an accident. Also send in an 

extra sweatshirt to leave at school and for your child to wear in the classroom as 

sometimes our room temperature is a little cool.  

 

 
 



Scholastic Book Orders-​ ​I will be doing these online again this year. A letter 

will be sent home with the book orders to explain what our class code is and how to 

make your order online. Ordering is optional.   

  

Parent Volunteers-​ ​ For now we will need parent volunteers to help with the 3 

class parties for Halloween, Winter, and Valentine’s Day as well as chaperones for a 

future field trip. More details will be coming when it is closer to each party and all 

parents are welcome to come and help with the parties and field trip.  

Stay tuned for more information about these possibilities and  more ways you can 

help in the near future. 

 

Parent/ Teacher Conferences-​ ​these​ ​will be held on November 25th . ​This 

year sign up will be through Infinite Campus. Please continue to check the websites 

and look for messages about this soon​. If other issues arise we can always meet 

again or please contact me anytime.   

 

The School Website, Infinite Campus, and School Handbook-​ ​they 

are both very thorough with information about what is happening school wide and in 

our classroom. Please view it often.  

 

Thank You for all of your wonderful GLS support and help each and every day!!  

 

 

 

 


